
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
23 August 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 10, 
 



 

Mountain Biking:  A full day activity which takes place at Bungarra, our main accommodation site. Boys will be first 
assessed on their riding ability and placed into groups accordingly. Gear: All protective gear including helmet, 
elbow/knee guards and gloves are provided. Riding will include a range of skill/obstacle courses, pump tracks, basic to 
intermediate flow tracks and a downhill ride for the more experienced skilled riders. Clothing for the day includes 
shorts, t-shirts, jumper/fleece and rain jacket. Some may choose to wear long skins or thermals underneath as the air 
can be quite fresh still.   
 
Abseiling: A half day activity which overlooks the Jindabyne Dam Wall. All safety instruction and equipment provided. 

Camping X 2 nights: Kosciusko National Park 

1 x night Tent: Set up 2-person tent, prepare own meal using Trangia stove in small groups. Campfire. Mess kit essential. 
Food supplied. 

1 x night Hutchie: Set up tarp and rope (see gear list). The boys will be given some tent pegs to assist them, but it is up 
to them to make the most of what they have. Dinner cooked by a group. Campfire. Mess kit essential. Food supplied. 

N.B. The boys will be bussed and dropped near each camp but will need to walk and carry their gear a few hundred 
meters to the camp site.  

 
Please note the weather can change very rapidly, it may be very cold, and it may even snow at times or it may be very 



 

St Edward's College has maintained an excellent relationship with the camp provider, and we have been sending our 
Year 10 group to Jindabyne for over 14 years.  Responsible behaviour that adheres to our College rules is expected and 
a possible consequence of poor behaviour may include your son being asked to be picked up from the venue.  
 
This experience is designed to challenge the students at various times during the week and the learning of how to 
cope and react to the challenges can establish lifelong lessons. Please visit  www.action-learning.com.au for more 
details on the Camp. 

It would be appreciated if you could complete the Consent and Medical Form by Monday 16 September 2024. Please 
do not hesitate to contact me for any further clarification or questions.    

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Eamonn McCauley 
Year 10 Pastoral Leader 
 


